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Florida Department of Economic Opportunity 
Six-Month Status of Audit Findings 

OPPAGA Report No. 19-16
(Florida Economic Development Program Evaluations – Year 7)

June 5, 2020

In a letter dated December 19, 2019, the Department of Economic Opportunity thanked 
OPPAGA for its review of Florida’s incentive programs including tax credit, tax refund, and 
cash grant incentives.

The Department of Economic Opportunity has no updates to provide at this time and will 
be prepared to provide additional information if needed.  




